
     
February 3, 2011    

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, February 2, 2011 the Commission considered the attached 
report entitled “Ashbridges Bay Streetcar Maintenance and Storage Facility – Motions 
Referred by Budget Committee”.  

The Commission approved the recommendation in the report, as follows:  

“It is recommended that the Commission:  

 

Support staff efforts to proceed immediately with the Soil Removal and Capping 
Contract for the Ashbridges Streetcar Maintenance and Storage Facility;  

 

Direct staff to investigate the feasibility and costs of locating some of the new 
streetcars at the Hillcrest Yard and/or the adjacent hydro corridor and Exhibition 
Place loop recognizing that additional streetcar storage at alternative sites does not 
change the need for the Ashbridges Bay Streetcar Maintenance and Storage 
Facility”.  

The Commission also approved the following motion:  

“Continue to look at route re-allocations, working with Councillor Fletcher on this, and 
report back to the Commission”.  

The foregoing is forwarded to the Budget Committee for information.  

Sincerely,  

Original signed by  

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary  
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